
Be Part of Our Research!

IAHA are supporting the The Agency for Clinical Innovation in
conducting a research study Shared Decision Making about bowel
cancer screening and colonoscopy with Aboriginal people in NSW. 

We are seeking up to 10 Aboriginal community members who might be
interested in taking part in yarning sessions during May to help adapt
the 'Finding Your Way' resource to help improve access to colonoscopy
services for Aboriginal peoples in New South Wales (NSW). 

SHARED DECISION MAKING ABOUT BOWEL
CANCER SCREENING AND COLONOSCOPY WITH

ABORIGINAL PEOPLE IN NSW

You will be offered reimbursement for your time participating
in the study. If you have any questions and/or would like to be
involved, please contact Tara Lewis at tara@iaha.com.au 

If you are over the age of 18 years and have connections with the
following communities we would love to yarn with you; Kempsey, Port
Macquarie, Broken Hill, Dareton, Wentworth.
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